
	

Bremen,	7	Mar.	2019	
	

Subject:	Cover	Letter	for	article	re‐submission	
	
	
Dear	Editor,	
 
With	 this	 cover	 letter	 I	 am	 re‐submitting	 our	 manuscript	 entitled	
“Deciphering	 the	 variability	 in	 Mg/Ca	 and	 stable	 oxygen	 isotopes	 of	
individual	 foraminifera”	 for	 evaluation	 for	publication	 in	Paleoceanography	
and	Paleoclimatology.		
We	 have	 incorporated	 most	 of	 the	 requested	 changes	 of	 the	 reviewers	
explaining	and	commenting	to	them	in	the	Response	Letter.	The	reviews	have	
significantly	assisted	to	improve	the	manuscript	and	we	hope	it	is	close	now	to	
being	 accepted	 for	 publication	 with	 P&P.	 In	 this	 re‐submission	 we	 have	
included	a	file	with	the	initially	submitted	manuscript	with	all	changes	marked	
in	it,	a	new	clean	manuscript	file,	 the	response	letter,	supporting	information	
and	the	figures.	
We	look	forward	to	your	evaluation	and	see	our	manuscript	fit	for	publishing	
with	Paleoceanography	and	Paleoclimatology.	
 
Yours	sincerely,		
Dr.	Jeroen	Groeneveld	(on	behalf	of	the	co‐authors*)	
	
AWI	–	ERC	SPACE/Department	of	Geosciences	
University	of	Bremen	
Klagenfurter	Straße	2‐4	
Room	5540	Geo‐Building	
D‐28359	Bremen	
Germany	
Tel.:	++49‐421‐218	65455	
jgroeneveld@uni‐bremen.de	
http://www.marum.de/Jeroen_Groeneveld.html	 
 
 
*	All	authors	have	reviewed	the	manuscript	and	agreed	upon	this	submission. 
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